
 
APPENDIX 3 

 
BLACKBURN LODGE 
 
Keep Blackburn Lodge on the Isle of Sheppey 
 
What UNISON is campaigning to Kent County Councillors. 
 
Blackburn Lodge provides a residential service to the residents who live on 
the Isle of Sheppey.  Local residents who have signed UNISON’s position 
have indicated  
 
Keeping services on the Isle of Sheppey is important to the local community, 
local employment as well as the local economy. 
 
Providing good, well run services is promoted by UNISON.  Keeping 
Blackburn Lodge would allow the residents of the Isle of Sheppey have a local 
KCC run residential home when staff straining is of a high standard which 
allows good quality care along with assisting the local economy. 
 
Travelling on and off the Isle of Sheppey could be difficult for some service 
users and their carers.  It the event of this service going and insufficient 
provision on the Island, this could result in many difficulties for the local 
community. 
 


